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Manitoulin Streams moves steadily into its fourth year of watershed restoration initiatives on the Blue Jay Creek and Manitou River.  From the beginning, the LMAA has been committed to the Manitoulin Streams project by your members literally getting their feet wet by volunteering rehabilitation work efforts on the streams and providing financial assistance including a donation of $2000 in November.  We at Manitoulin Streams would like to send out our sincere thanks to the LMAA for your continued support. With your support, Manitoulin Streams has achieved leaps and bounds during the past year restoring 
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two high priority sites along the


Manitou River and receiving a FedNor grant to fund a one-year Project Coordinator position.  Sean Barfoot was hired for the position in November and he will be working on, among other things, expanding partnership support to assist in funding the proposed restoration projects for this year and years to come.  On that note, 





Manitoulin Streams is excited to announce that Manitoulin Transport has most recently come on board through a generous donation of $7,500.  These funds along with funds contributed by the LMAA will be allocated to financing the implementation phase of projects planned for this summer.  





Those interested in learning more about this progressive land/water stewardship project are encouraged to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.manitoulinstreams.com" ��www.manitoulinstreams.com� or contact Sean at 705-859-3006. 





Thank you LMAA!!   























